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MSU Texas Scholarship Deadline
MSU Texas has changed the freshmen deadline for 
general merit scholarships. The deadline for students to 
be admitted to MSU Texas and be considered for general 
merit scholarships is now March 1, 2023. Please share this 
information with your prospective MSU Texas students since 
this deadline is a month earlier than previous years.

Additionally, any student that is a recipient of a general merit 
scholarship must have a FAFSA or TASFA on file with the MSU 
Texas Financial Aid Office. General merit scholarships will 
not disburse to students without a FAFSA or TASFA on file 
therefore it is vitally important that students submit their 
appropriate financial aid application to MSU Texas.

The MSU Texas general merit scholarship deadline for 
transfer students has not changed, and remains July 1, 2023.

To learn more about MSU Texas scholarships visit https://
msutexas.edu/admissions/scholarships.php

Spring Mustangs Rally
The MSU Texas spring Mustangs Rally open house will take place on 
Saturday, March 4. There will be over $20,000 in scholarships and 
prizes given away at this event so please make sure to inform your 
students who are considering MSU Texas to attend this event. Students 
will have an opportunity to: 

•	 meet with faculty and staff as well as current students

•	 see on-campus housing

•	 engage with current student organizations

•	 learn about steps to apply or next steps post-admission

Students can sign up for Mustangs Rally at https://msutexas.edu/
admissions/mustangs-rally.php

CAMPUS TOURS:
Monday-Friday, 10 am and 2 pm

Tours will begin at the
MSU Welcome Center

Spring 2023 Saturday Tour Dates:
Saturday tours begin in Dillard 101
at 11:00 am on the following dates:

March 25, April 22, May 20

Elizabeth Ysasi
MSU Welcome Center,

Associate Director
Email: elizabeth.ysasi@msutexas.edu

Jennifer Schreiber
Admissions Counselor and

Group Visit Coordinator
Email: jennifer.schreiber@msutexas.edu

High School Counselor Resources
available at

msutexas.edu/admissions/
hs-counselors.php

Office of Admissions
3410 Taft Blvd.

Wichita Falls, TX 76308
www.msutexas.edu

Gayonne Beavers
Director of Admission

Email: gayonne.beavers@msutexas.edu

Leah Hickman
Director of Operations and Processing
Email: leah.hickman@msutexas.edu

Contact information for your
MSU Admissions Counselor

is available at
msutexas.edu/admissions/
meet-your-counselor.php



Students Dancing

Students Relaxing at Legacy Hall

Transfer Day
MSU Texas has an event specifically for 
transfer students that will be on Friday, 
March 31, 2023. At MSU Texas Transfer Day, 
your students will have an opportunity to :
•	 hear from current transfer students 		
	 about their experience
•	 have transcripts reviewed, and credit 	
	 evaluated (if necessary)
•	 see campus housing facilities
•	 learn about financial aid and student 	
	 organizations
If you want to bring a group of transfer 
students from a specific community college 
or organization, we welcome you to do so. 
You can speak with Elizabeth Ysasi about 
the logistics of bringing a group of students 
to our event by emailing her at Elizabeth.
ysasi@msutexas.edu.
To learn more about Transfer Day and sign 
up to attend, visit https://msutexas.edu/
admissions/transfer-day.php.

Junior Day
MSU Texas has a program especially for high 
school juniors! If you want to bring a group 
of juniors to this event, reach out to Elizabeth 
Ysasi in the MSU Welcome Center to make 
arrangements. This is the perfect opportunity 
for your juniors to experience the MSU Texas 
campus. At the event, they will be able to:
•	 take a campus tour
•	 explore MSU Texas majors and program 	
	 offerings
•	 learn about MSU Texas admissions 		
	 criteria
•	 connect with current students to learn 	
	 about their experience
Students can sign up for this event at https://
msutexas.edu/admissions/junior-day.php 
but if you are interested in bringing a group of 
juniors to our event, email visit@msutexas.
edu or call 940-397-6284 to discuss details.

MSU Students in Front of Horse Statue in London


